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Wonderful family visit at Meyer House Care Home

Our new Meyer House Care Home resident Barbara’s family come to see her every day, and Barbara was so happy when

they arrived recently with her 26th grandchild – a beautiful little girl called Mae.

Barbara was also pleased to have a cuddle with the lovely, furry Dotty who was also happy to get lots of attention from our team

members.

It was so lovely to see the different generations of Barbara's family together at our Home.

 

 


